
 

A loving community building up followers of Jesus, 
sharing Christ everywhere we go. 

 

 
Trusting in His Word not the World  

1 Peter 4:12-19 
 
This epistle highlights three areas concerning suffering: 
 
 
1) Suffering is guaranteed (verses 12-13) 

 
John __________________________ 

 
 Philippians ____________________ 

 
 

2) Three reasons why we face suffering in this world (verses 14-16) 
 

We face suffering because we live in a world that has been  

________________________________________________________ 
 

We face suffering because of our  

________________________________________________________ 
 

We face suffering because we experience the consequences  

________________________________________________________ 
 
 
3) Our suffering has a purpose (verses 17-19) 
 

Psalm _________________________ 
 

1 Peter ________________________ 
 
 
The question then becomes; do you trust His Word this morning?  
Or is your heart so worldly bound you’re no heavenly good? 
 
 



 

A loving community building up followers of Jesus, 
sharing Christ everywhere we go. 

 

 
Upcoming Events 

 

Senior Adult Ministry: Comfort Food and Fun 

Do you like comfort food? How about fun? If you like either, or both, then we have 

a party for you! Join us on Monday, November 1 at 11:30 AM at The Fellowship in 

the Commons. Come and enjoy a variety of soups that will warm you up! And, as 

always, we will be playing some games and laughing together. If you would like 

to attend, bring a side dish, or if you have any questions, please contact Mark 

DeCoste (mark.decoste@thefellowshiponline.org / 781-262-3975). 

 

Whole Life: November Service Day 

Whole Life is hosting a November Service Day on Sunday, November 7. Come 

and assist the church’s ministry to the homeless with meal prep (making 

sandwiches) to be delivered to the homeless, in concert with Lynn Ministries. 

Bring a friend or two! Hope to see you there!  For more information, please 

contact Mark DeCoste (mark.decoste@thefellowshiponline.org / 781-262-3975). 

Sign up at www.fef.life.  

 

Women's Ministry: Coffee and Charcuterie 

On Saturday, November 13th, the Women's Ministry at The Fellowship will be 

offering a charcuterie class from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM. Participants will learn 

from a cheese expert the fine art of preparing and presenting cheese. Each 

participant will receive a mini-board and will take home a sampling from the 

presentation. In the end, we'll all partake in the beautiful board that our expert will 

prepare for us. The cost for this class is $25 (please register by October 31).  

Sign up at www.fef.life.  

 

Fall Bible Studies 

To find a Bible study, go to thefellowshiponline.org/join-in. 
 
 

The Fellowship Budget 
Giving October 17, 2021 

 
Weekly Budget Need:  $19,860.00 Giving Received:  $23,730.00 

YTD Budget Need:  $397,200.00 Giving Received:  $359,131.00 


